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  October 4, 2018 
 
 
 
Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
New York State Department 
of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor 
Albany, New York 12223 
 

Re:  Statement of Fuel Adjustment to P.S.C. No. 4 - Steam 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 

The attached statement, issued by Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc., is 
transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission, 
State of New York: 
 

FAC Statement No. 121 to P.S.C. No. 4 - Steam 
Effective October 11, 2018 

 
 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 

  
  
     /s/  William A. Atzl, Jr.    

 William A. Atzl, Jr. 
 Director, Rate Engineering Department 
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